## 2Share

Receive Updates Enter Email Address Go



inforcement State Fire Marshal Internal Affairs
Driver and Vehicle Services
Unication Networks

**MNLARS** Training

Minnesota Department of Public Safety sent this bulletin at 01/13/2017 01:21 PM CST

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.



January 13, 2017



To: All Deputy Registrar Super Users and Office Contacts

Subject: MNLARS Training Delayed

We are delaying MNLARS training until we fix some critical defects and conduct a small pilot to test the training environments.

While there will always be defects to work through on a project the size of MNLARS, we are committed to making your first experience with MNLARS a productive and positive one.

We are encouraged by the eagerness many of you have expressed to start training and practicing with MNLARS and will have a training update for you next week.

Thank you for your continued commitment to the MNLARS project.

Larry Ollila, MNLARS Program Director

## Minnesota Department of Public Safety

Driver and Vehicle Services 445 Minnesota Street, Suite 190 St. Paul, MN 55101

Stay Connected with Minnesota Department of Public Safety:









